
We had six youth High School graduates that were involved in the diocesan youth programs. 
 
Tierza Mendez graduated from McCaskey High School. She attends St. John's in Lancaster.   She 
has been attending Diocesan youth events for six years and has shown leadership this past year 
by serving as Rector at Happening #12.  She will be working at Lancaster General Hospital.   
 
Brittnie Betteley graduated from Columbia High School as Salutatorian.  She has been 
attending Diocesan youth events for four years and has shown leadership this past year by 
serving as co-rector for New Beginnings.  Brittnie will be attending McDaniel College in 
Westminster, Maryland this coming fall.   
 
Kyler Hammill-Torres graduated from Columbia High School.  Kyler has been attending 
Diocesan youth events for the last six years. He has shown leadership skills by being our head 
“Gofer” at Happening for the past three years and was the Co-Rector at New Beginnings.  He 
left after graduation to Parris Island, SC for U. S. Marine Corps boot camp.  
 
Zachary Paulsen graduated from State High School.  He attends St. Andrew's in State 
College.  Zachary has been attending Diocesan youth events for the past seven years.  He has 
shared his love of music by playing his guitar for the group over the years.  Zach will be going 
into the United States Air Force.   
 
Ryan Couch graduated from State High School.  He attends St. Andrew's in State College.  Ryan 
has been attending Diocesan youth events for the past six years.  He has been a great help to 
the younger youth, leading wonderful small groups.  Ryan will be attending Penn 
State University in the fall.   
 
Anna Kwasnica graduated from State High School.  She attends St. Andrew's in State 
College.  Anna has been attending Diocesan youth events for the past four years.  Anna will be 
attending Allegheny University in Maryland in the fall.   
 
Congratulations to all the graduates. Wishing you all, happiness in your future!    
 


